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Market Drayton Town Council

Minutes of a virtual Extraordinary meeting of the Planning Committee held on 
14 May 2020 at 7.00pm.

PRESENT: Councillors: R. Aldcroft, Mrs. J. Beckett, T. Beckett, A. Cartwright, M. Erwin, S. Glover (Vice Chair), D. Minnery, I. Nellins, R. Smith (Chair) and 
M Whittle
In attendance: 3 members of the public.
Present: 
Town Clerk and Projects Officer.  



The Chair announced that the meeting was being recorded and live streamed.
1.PL

APOLOGIES

Apologies were received and accepted from John Gough due to work commitments.

2.PL

DISCLOSABLE PECUNIARY INTERESTS

Councillor Minnery said he would not be voting on planning application 20/01161/Ful.
3.PL

PLANNING APPLICATIONS
Ref: 

20/01161/FUL

Address: 
Proposed Dwelling SE Of South Ring, Church Street, Market 


Drayton, Shropshire,

Proposal: 
Erection of one detached dwelling; formation of vehicular access (Resubmission)

Councillor Whittle proposed, Councillor Aldcroft seconded and it was 

RESOLVED with one abstention:
To support this planning application.
……………………………………………………………………………………….
Ref: 

20/01640/FUL  (validated: 24/04/2020)

Address:  
54-56 , Frogmore Road, Market Drayton, TF9 3AU

Proposal: 
Erection of rear extension and ground floor extension to form balcony above to replace existing timber balcony, along with associated internal and external minor alterations

Councillor Aldcroft proposed, Councillor Whittle seconded and it was 

RESOLVED:

To support this planning application.
Reference: 
20/01671/FUL  (validated: 28/04/2020)

Address:  
33 Highfields, Market Drayton, TF9 3EL

Proposal:  
Erection of single storey extension to front elevation

Councillor Glover proposed, Councillor Cartwright seconded and it was 

RESOLVED:

To support this planning application
………………………………………………………………………………………..
Reference:  20/01682/FUL  (validated: 29/04/2020)

Address:  
28 Stafford Street, Market Drayton, TF9 1HY

Proposal:  
Conversion of 28 Stafford Street and adjoining premises into 6 small residential units
Councillor Aldcroft said consideration should be given to opening Lamb Shutt
if the development is granted planning permission.  Councillor Minnery said he
was not in favour of opening the alleyway.
Councillor Aldcroft proposed, Councillor Whittle seconded and it was 

RESOLVED  with one abstention:
To support this planning application.
4.PL
DECISIONS


Members NOTED the decisions.


The meeting concluded at 7.32p.m.
Chairman:
…………………………

Date:

…………………………

